Freedom of Information Act 2000 – List of Landlords with HMOs
Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council holds the following information. 

You asked:

I would like to request the above so that I can contact all the Landlords in Leicester regarding a new venture I have set up working with Charities and Landlords to offer affordable accommodation to people who would otherwise be homeless.

Answer: 
For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, e.g. the Council Website, as it is already in the public domain; the link is http://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-community/housing/renting-private-housing/houses-in-multiple-occupation/
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester 
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

